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All Hospital Providers

( Sub: Treatment of Non —Eligible trauma patients

I attach a circular from Khoula hospital which is self-explanatory

This means that patients initially taken to Khoula hospital will be stabilized there and
then advised to seek management of their care in the private sector. From now onwards
Khoula hospital will only accept patients for admission with the following conditions

e Polytrauma

e Limb threatening injuries

e Spinal cases requiring surgery

e Hip dislocations

e Pelvis and acetabulum fractures requiring surgery.

These arrangements will be explained to patients when they are discharged from
Accident and Emergency in Khoula hospital.

The Capital Markets Authority, which oversees the Insurance sector, has advised us that
Motor Insurance covers the cost of medical treatment for victims of Road traffic
Accidents in the private sector

This is for your information.
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Dr. Mazin bin Jawad Al Khabouri
Director General of Private Health Establishment
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Tuesday, February 13, 2018.

Dr Mazin Al Khabouri
Director General, Private Health Establishments
MoH.

After Compliments,

Sub : Treatment for non-eligible trauma patients

W.E.F. 29.1.2018 it was decided that only the following cases will be accepted for admission in
Khoula Hospital after being assessed by a the on-call from the Orthopedics Department

Polytrauma patients

Limb threatening injuries

Spine cases requiring surgery

Hip dislocations

Pelvis and acetabulum fractures requiring surgery.
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The cases not included in the above list to be directed to seek management in private health
establishments. In cases where there are communication difficulties, the Duty Director / PRO will
be involved actively to explain and liaise with the patients/their attendants.

We request the Directorate General of Private Health Establishments to nominate certain private
hospitals who are equipped to deal with trauma cases. Kindly forward the list of hospitals at the
earliest so that this information can be shared with the patients / their attendants.

With best wishes.

Cordially,

~Ali Mahad Musallam Al Mashani
Director General.

c.c. to: Director, Patient Services, A & E; Superintendent, Orthopedics
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